
Year 2/Year 3 
Transition Meeting

Garden Suburb Junior 
School



New Classes

Purple Mrs Jain 3G

Orange  Miss Gardner 3J

Pink Mrs Lovatt 3S

Mrs Felton



The School’s Vision Statement

Our vision is to cultivate excellence and 
enjoyment in learning and teaching, within a 
stimulating and caring environment, where 
the achievements of all are celebrated.



High Standards

Behaviour for Learning

Enjoyment of Learning

Broad and Interesting Curriculum

Inclusive and Safe

Partnership with Parents



Building Learning Powers
The Four Aspects of Pupils’ Learning:

• Resilience- being ready, willing and able to learn from 
mistakes and persevere when learning is challenging

• Resourcefulness- being ready, willing and able to 

approach learning in different ways and use resources 

effectively

• Reflectiveness- being ready, willing and able to respond to 
feedback on learning and learn from mistakes 

• Respectfulness- being ready, willing and able to work 
collaboratively and demonstrate empathy 



School Website

• www.gardensuburbjunior.co.uk

• Y3 Curriculum Area – Curriculum overviews

• Online safety

• Learning Zone 

• News and Events

• Secondary Transfer

http://www.gardensuburbjunior.co.uk/


Enriching the Curriculum

World 
Book Day            

Bikeability



Enriching the Curriculum

Healthy 
snacks

Dance 
Workshops



Gardening Club

Vegetable Club





Visiting 
Specialists

Special 
Visitors



Art
Gallery



Celebrating Creativity

Moving 

Monsters

Egg Decorating

Competition

Photo Frames



Physical  Education

Sports 
Days

Sports days

Gymnastics

Sports 
competitions



Charity Events

Gardening

Competitions

Sports Festivals



Science 

Week



Extended School Activities
Clubs

Gymnastics

Dance

Chess

Choirs

Orchestra

High 5

Football

Multi-sports

Spanish Club

Street Dance



Appointments for a more formal discussion

Year group letters

Website - Parent mail- Weekly newsletters

Homework

Curriculum Information/ Talks for Parents

Parent Teacher Consultations in the Autumn and 

Spring terms 

End of Year Progress Reports

Communication



Lunch

• One week notice in writing is required to 
change from packed lunch to hot lunch

• Lunch paid online via ParentMail. 

£2.34 per day

• In Year 3 will have lunch between 12 p.m. 
and 1 p.m. 



Welfare Information

• Medical

• Emotional Health

• Healthy Eating

• Attendance and punctuality

• Online Safety



Merry-go-round on Tuesday 14th July

Children will be invited in groups of 15 to 
an a.m. or p.m slot to meet their new class 
teacher.

Transition



Differences

• They will be the youngest children in the school

• Upper and lower school playtimes

• No afternoon play

• Children will need to be more independent

• Structured lessons rather than free-flow



• Forms - completed on ParentMail to Ms Chalfen
by July 8th – yesterday!

• Contact details including emergency contacts

• Privacy notice and consent forms

• Attendance and requests for absence                                   

• Your child cannot be admitted to the Junior 
School unless all of these forms have been 
completed.

Admissions



• School uniforms can be 
purchased at Uniform for Kids

1103-1105 Finchley Rd 
London 
NW11 0QB
Phone: 020 8209 0999

Uniform



We have a soft start and the doors open at 
8.45am.

On the first and second day, Year 3 children will 
arrive at 9:30 and line up in the playground with 
their class teacher. 

Look out for the class name on the chairs.

At pick up time, the children will gather at their 
dismissal point and will be dismissed once they 
can see their adult and informed their teacher.

The First Day



How can you prepare your child 
for Year 3?

• Regular reading at home

• Times table revision

• Learning to tell the time 

• Real life experiences i.e. using money

• Opportunities to be more independent i.e. packing 
their own bag, remembering their P.E. kit



Homework

• Homework is set once a week with a focus on 
Maths and English

• Year 3 homework is set on a Friday and due in the 
following Tuesday

• Reading Records are to be filled in at least three 
times a week and to be initialled by the parents

• Children complete Ancient Egypt projects in the 
Spring Term 



Things to note…

• Children will not need to bring in their P.E. Kit. 
They will come to school on the days that they 
have P.E. in their kit and wear it all day.

• Please provide your child with a fruit or vegetable 
snack for morning break. We do not provide them 
with a snack in the Juniors. 

• Children can bring their own stationery if they 
would like but it must be in a small, named pencil 
case.
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